

[Planning]: Donated Property off Strawn Road

1 message

iiiwfhiii via Plannning <planning@como.gov>

Reply-To: iiiwfhiii@aol.com To: planning@como.gov Thu, Feb 8, 2018 at 6:59 PM

I would just like to state that the suggestion of locating a new Humane Society and dog park in this location is an agreeable plan. How much of the area would be consumed by the dog park & Humane Society? What else would share the area. It looks like it was going to be designated as R1.

Bill & Barb Henderson 573-999-0894 573-999-0896 llalyn Irwin

to me

Thank you

Ilalyn Irwin 573-268-0636

On Feb 9, 2018, at 8:08 AM, Nikki Haigh <nikki.haigh@como.gov> wrote:

Hello,

We have received your email. It will be added to the public correspondence for the case.

Sincerely,

Nikki Haigh

Sr Administrative Support Assistant Community Development City of Columbia 573-874-7239 nikki.haigh@como.gov

On Thu, Feb 8, 2018 at 8:40 PM, Ilalyn Irwin < ilalyn.irwin@gmail.com wrote:

Dear City Staff:

I understand that you will be reviewing the Strawn Road property <u>next Tuesday</u> evening. As a Board member of the Central Missouri Humane Society (CMHS) we support the City's consideration that this property be annexed and rezoned commercial to accommodate the land swap for the CMHS new facility.

11:06 AM (14 minutes ago)

The land swap of our current location for a rezoned parcel on the Strawn property is a win- win for both CMHS and the City's desire to expand the fire training site adjacent to the current CMHS location.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.

Ilalyn Irwin 573-268-0636



[Planning]: Strawn Road property

2 messages

Ilalyn Irwin <ilalyn.irwin@gmail.com>

To: planning@como.gov

Cc: Dianne Drainer <drainermd@missouri.edu>

Thu, Feb 8, 2018 at 8:40 PM

Dear City Staff:

I understand that you will be reviewing the Strawn Road property next Tuesday evening. As a Board member of the Central Missouri Humane Society (CMHS) we support the City's consideration that this property be annexed and rezoned commercial to accommodate the land swap for the CMHS new facility.

The land swap of our current location for a rezoned parcel on the Strawn property is a win- win for both CMHS and the City's desire to expand the fire training site adjacent to the current CMHS location.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.

Ilalyn Irwin 573-268-0636

Nikki Haigh <nikki.haigh@como.gov>
To: llalyn lrwin <ilalyn.irwin@gmail.com>

Fri, Feb 9, 2018 at 8:08 AM

Hello,

We have received your email. It will be added to the public correspondence for the case.

Sincerely,

Nikki Haigh



[Planning]: Strawn Rd property

2 messages

Chris Koukola < ckoukola@gmail.com>

To: planning@como.gov

Tue, Feb 13, 2018 at 12:08 PM

I ask that the Strawn Rd property be annexed and rezoned commercial to accommodate the land swap for the Central Missouri Humane Society's much needed, new facility.

Chris Koukola 603 S. Cedar Lake Dr. Columbia, MO 65203

Sent from my iPhone

Nikki Haigh <nikki.haigh@como.gov>
To: Chris Koukola <ckoukola@gmail.com>

Tue, Feb 13, 2018 at 12:31 PM

Chris.

We have received your email. It will be added to the public correspondence for the case.

Sincerely,

Nikki Haigh



[Planning]: request

2 messages

Karen Rader <Rader270@hotmail.com>
To: "Planning@como.gov" <Planning@como.gov>

Wed, Feb 7, 2018 at 2:21 PM

To whom it may concern:

It is my request that the Strawn Road property by annexed and rezoned commercial to accommodate the land swap for the CMHS new facility.

Thank you,

Karen Shelton Rader Executive Committee Board of Directors Central Missouri Humane Society

Nikki Haigh <nikki.haigh@como.gov>
To: Karen Rader <Rader270@hotmail.com>

Wed, Feb 7, 2018 at 2:22 PM

Karen.

We have received your email. It will be added to the public correspondence for the case.

Sincerely,

Nikki Haigh



[Planning]: annexation of 840 N. Strawn Road

2 messages

Hannah Robbins hannah.robbins@como.gov

To: planning@como.gov

Tue, Feb 6, 2018 at 3:38 PM

I think it would be great to see this land used for a homeless shelter.

Thanks!

Hannah Robbins

Customer Service Rep II

Nikki Haigh <nikki.haigh@como.gov>

To: Hannah Robbins hannah.robbins@como.gov

Tue, Feb 6, 2018 at 4:30 PM

Hannah,

We have received your email. It will be added to the public correspondence for the case.

Sincerely,

Nikki Haigh



[Planning]: Strawn Rd development

1 message

Connie Schmiedeskamp <cdeans2863@gmail.com> To: planning@como.gov

Thu, Mar 8, 2018 at 4:09 PM

At a time when Columbia is already busting with development I would like to see the Strawn Rd. property be kept as a park or wildlife corridor. Perhaps adding some trails for public use of the existing pond and mostly to keep further possibilities of pollutants out of the Perchy Creek watershed. Harmony Creek runs through this property which is then flowing into Percy and the Missouri River.

The area already has been over crowed with residential development and with the flooding problems that have existed many years how will roads and infrastructure handle more traffic as well as runoff and waste water.

Sent from my Galaxy Tab® A



[Planning]: Support for Strawn Road project

2 messages

Jeff Sossamon <sossamonj@icloud.com>
To: planning@como.gov

Wed, Feb 7, 2018 at 1:10 PM

To whom it may concern:

I request that the Strawn Road property be annexed and rezoned commercial to accommodate the land swap for the Central Missouri Humane Society's new facility.

Sincerely,

Jeff Sossamon
Vice President, Board of Directors
Central Missouri Humane Society

Nikki Haigh <nikki.haigh@como.gov>
To: Jeff Sossamon <sossamonj@icloud.com>

Wed, Feb 7, 2018 at 1:17 PM

Jeff,

We have received your email. It will be added to the public correspondence for the case.

Sincerely,

Nikki Haigh



[Planning]: 840 Strawn Road

2 messages

'kathi vomsaal' via Plannning <planning@como.gov>

Reply-To: "kkvomsaal@yahoo.com" <kkvomsaal@yahoo.com>

To: "planning@como.gov" <planning@como.gov> Co: Dianne Drainer <drainermd@missouri.edu>

Wed, Feb 7, 2018 at 3:12 PM

I request that the Strawn Road property be annexed and rezoned commercial to accommodate the land swap for the Central Missouri Humane Society new facility.

Kathi com Saal, Board member

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

Nikki Haigh <nikki.haigh@como.gov>

To: "kkvomsaal@yahoo.com" <kkvomsaal@yahoo.com>

Wed, Feb 7, 2018 at 3:16 PM

Kathi,

We have received your email. It will be added to the public correspondence for the case.

Sincerely,

Nikki Haigh